INTERSIATE HOTELS

October 17, 1994

Mr. Harvey M. Goodman, SPPA
The Goodman-Gable-Gould Co.
133 Rollins Ave.

Suite One

Rockville, MD 20852

Dear Harvey:

Thank you for remembering me. It appears that everything is going
well at Warner Center and we appreciate your help.

Sincerely,

B

J. William Richardson
Senior Vice President
Finance & Administration

& Chief Financial Officer

JWR/cac

EXECUTIVE OFFICES: Foster Plaza Ten, 680 Andersen Drive, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15220-8126 ® (412) 937-0600



